From: Nicolette Ybarra

To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Permit Parking
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 4:01:53 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello, my name is Nicolette Ybarra and I live at the Groves. My family enjoys this community
and our neighbors. We’d like to raise some areas of improvement we’d like the city to take
action on.

One of the many lies that our builder told us was that the groves would be permit parking and
the most cars we could have per a house hold were 3. Since there is no permit parking yet, [
would like to support the city putting permit parking in the groves community. We are told by
the HOA that we were suppose to park in our garages. My neighbor for example has turned his
garage into a den. I feel like it would be safer for pedestrians if less cars are on the streets that
way drivers can spot children paying or trying to cross the street. I do not park on the streets
but I think once all the shops are open that it will be even harder to park. People will then start
to park in the community which seems to already be having trouble with parking. I would
hope that paying for permit parking might encourage some people to park in their garages. I
personally like the neighborhoods where cars aren’t allowed to park on the streets but |
understand that’s not possible where we live because of how compact it is. Charging for
permit parking could go to the city and hopefully help with maybe hiring more police officers
to keep Whittier safe.

Here are just a few reasons why I support permit parking for the groves.

Thank you,
Nicolette Ybarra
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